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I grew up swimming in PVS in the 80’s and have been a 
coach in Potomac Valley since 1993. I have been the Head 
Coach of the Arlington Aquatic Club since 2005. 
 
I have spent the past 3 years as one the PVS Coaches 
Reps. I have tried to increase my communication with 
coaches to be able to represent their thoughts and opinions 
at PVS meetings. I have taken part in task forces to include 
creating a new format for the long course championship 
meets and to choose the best candidates for PVS 
representation at the Leadership Summit in Colorado 
Springs. I have attended the last 2 USA Swimming 
Conventions where I have been able to take part in 
discussions and voting on the LSC, Zone, and National level. 
My years of involvement with Potomac Valley have given me 
great insight to the values and direction that we are working 
for now and in the future. 

I look forward to the possibility of continuing to work with 
Potomac Valley to support and promote excellence for all as 
well as continuing to provide leadership and excellence in 
and out of the pool. 

 


